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     �The LORD is close to the brokenhearted and saves those who are crushed in spirit.� Psalm 34:18 

 

 
As you know, God has opened many doors for ministry here in Romania, and 
He has put many projects onto Broken Heart Ministries� plate.  This newsletter 
focuses on our cornerstone program: The Transitional Living Center (TLC), 
helping orphans make the transition from living in an orphanage to an 
independent adult life. 
 
We are currently blessed wih 6 young men living in the TLC, which is physically 
located in the same house/church facility where we live.  (Owned by our 
Southern California home church REFUGE/CCHB Calvary Chapel Huntington 
Beach.) 
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Theresa Frazier (Tre) is a full time 
volunteer who has come to Romania 
from Southern California to serve 
with us. 
 
She has MANY roles and 
responsibilities, but a major role is 
that of House Parent to the TLC 
boys. 

       Southern California Broken Heart Ministries Foundation, Inc.  
       Mailing Address:                    P.O. Box 2231, Los Alamitos, CA, USA 90720-2231 

 

Marian, in the middle of this picture with Dean and
Lorenzo, is attending waiter school while doing his
practicum at the Hilton for the next few months. 
 
He is a wonderfully cheerful helper around the TLC and a
baby Christian -  No longer of this world (NOTW).   
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Vali, to the right, has a real knack for computers
and will be attending computer school as well as
finishing other academic requirements.  He really
enjoys running and working out and is brand new
in the Lord about 1 month.  Thank You Jesus! 
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Nick came to us wanting to learn how to spread his wings on his 
own�He�s working and attending the University for Physical 
Therapy.  
 
 Nick�s secret desire is for the martial arts.  Chop Chop! 

 

Dragomir, another of the original campers way back when, is
attending business school and working on developing his own
furniture-making company.  He helps out quite a bit with our
church, Bob de Mustard, with AV support, running the
soundboard, and taking care of lots of logistics. 

 

Marius, playing the mandolin in the middle of the
picture, was among the first kids who went to the
first summer camp CCHB had in Romania, almost
10 years ago.  What a privilege it has been to
work with him all these years! 
 
Marius is attending the university here in
Bucharest and may possibly transfer to Abilene
Christian University in Texas. 

 

John, also one who went to the first summer camps, had already
�graduated� from the TLC and moved out on his own.  But the
Lord prompted Luke to invite John to come back to the TLC for 
a year.  John, Marius and Dragomir have been fast friends for
years and years. 
 
John is a very hard worker and a gifted mandolin musician as well! 


